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All children born alive - after an abortion or an intentionally chosen birth abcdod are valuable human beings 
who deserve responsible and life protecting treatment. All deserve equal and humane treatment and not as , 
for example, baby Xanthe was in Qld in 2020, be left to die alone in a room after 7 minutes with no care or 
comfort. 
It is the responsibility of the government to protect the basic human rights of each Queenslander which 
includes infants born alive after an abortion attempt has failed. The government needs to provide legislative 
protection to ensure the Guideline changes introduced by QLD Health in October 2023 are enforced in 
practice. 
If this legislation is not pabcded by the government to give full legislative protection, the responsibility is upon 
them for further inhumane deaths of infants over and above those who have already suffered and died such as 
the 90 who died in 2021/2022. These are lives with so much abcdential, so much to give and life to enjoy.  
I urge the committee to please recommend that Parliament pabcd this legislation. 

 I am a mother of four children- one biological and 3 adopted from overseas 
as infants. They are now aged between 49 and 29. All are healthy , loved, loving and thriving, and contributing 
to this state as a teacher, solicitor, physiotheabcd and heavy vehicle driver.  

Sincerely,  
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